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IEPA has submitted for public input a Proposed Plan to modify the remediation at the Ameren Taylorville MGP Site from its current remedy - 

pump & treat groundwater extraction and treatment - to in-situ stabilization/solidification (ISS) of residual impacts. The goal is to prevent 

release of residual MGP impacts to groundwater and expedite remediation of the Site. The reason this is being proposed is that the 

groundwater extraction approach has been operating for 28 years and has reached the limit of its effectiveness to significantly remove the 

remaining impacts from the Site. A change in remedial approach requires an amendment to the 1992 Record of Decision (ROD) for the Site.  

The proposed ISS approach is discussed in the June 2023 Focused Feasibility Study and July 2023 Proposed Plan for the Site, and was discussed 

during a Public Meeting on July 13, 2023. The proposed remedy will require an Environmental Covenant be placed on the Site to prevent 

installation of groundwater wells or disturbance of the solidified soil. The agency is seeking comment on the proposed remedy change at the 

Site.


